
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Department of Political Sciences at the University of Pretoria  

cordially invites you to a seminar entitled 

 “NORMATIVE FRAMEWORKS – DO THEY MATTER? 

The United Nations, Global Governance, and  

the Relevance of Dag Hammarskjöld’s Legacy” 

to be presented by  

Dr Henning Melber 
 

Executive Director of the Dag Hammarskjöld Foundation, Uppsala, Sweden 
 

Dr Melber holds a PhD in Political Sciences and a venia legendi (the right to teach) in Development 
Studies. He was Director of The Namibian Economic Policy Research Unit (NEPRU) in Windhoek 

(1992-2000) and Research Director at The Nordic Africa Institute in Uppsala (2000-2006). He is co-
editor of the Africa Yearbook and managing co-editor of Africa Spectrum and has published widely on 

African affairs, in particular Southern Africa and Namibia. 

Copies of the Foundation’s recent publications will be available for free distribution! 
 

Venue    : 19-15 HSB (The Department of Sociology’s Seminar Room) 

Date  : 5 August 2010 

Time  : 14:00 – 16:00 

RSVP    :   on or before 4 August 2010 – Mr Julian Kitipov  

Tel: (012) 420 2696 or Email: julian.kitipov@up.ac.za 
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